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A Message From the Principal...

School Site Council

Thank you for participating in the School Site Council SSC
election held at Back-To-School Night. The newly elected
parent representatives are: Keri Chang, Kiran Ingale, John
Nielsen, and Dasari Reddy. Please see a Council member if
you have any questions about the Single School Plan for Stu-
dent Achievement. You are always welcome to attend any of
our meetings.

Have a Question?

‘We have an answer. Please log on to the Gonsalves website
anytime you have questions about holidays, special events or
early dismissal days. Find out what is happening in class by
clicking the links on our website:

http://www.gonses.abcusd k12.ca.us/ If your questions are
not answered, feel free to call the school office. Thank you
for keeping non-essential calls to the minimum.

Scheol Cents Program

Thank you for participating in the School Cents program
during the 2008-09 school year. We were awarded a gift card
in the amount of $166.00 and were able to purchase six cases
of paper. Can you believe that? You shopped, you turned in
your receipts, and helped raise $166.00 — couldn’t get much
easier. Thank you and I am hopeful you will participate
again this year.

Cerritos Center for the Performing Arts

Last year’s 6" graders were honored at the Creative Expres-
sions Recognition Ceremony sponsored by the Friends of the
Arts Education at the Cerritos Center this past June for their
submission of a reflective writing project after viewing “The
Last, the Very Last....Butterfly” Congratulations Mrs.
Becker, Dr. Bridgette, and Mr. Robbins.

Mark Your Calendar

For your advanced planning, please mark your calendars:
Wednesday, November 25" (the day before Thanksgiving) is
NOT a Student-Free Day this year; however, it WILL be an
Early Dismissal Day. It is a Sack Lunch Day and we hope
you will all join us before we set off to spend time with fam-
ily and friends over the holiday.
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Safety First

After-school pickup continues to be a challenge for us. Here

are some easy to remember “DON’Ts”

* Do NOT enter the STAFF parking lot to pick up students

* Do NOT leave your car unattended in the valet drop off/
pick up lane

* Do NOT block traffic in the valet zone. If you enter the
zone and the cars behind you are loaded and ready to exit,
you WILL be asked to circle the block and re-enter.
PLEASE cooperate with the requests of the Gonsalves
Staff.

+ Do NOT park in the crosswalks or next to the red curbs...
the citation is VERY expensive.

PLEASE HELP US KEEP OUR GRIZZLIES SAFE!

Speaking of safety....

PLEASE do NOT drop your children off at school before
morning supervision begins at 8:10. Thank you for your co-
operation.

NEW Report Cards

In an effort to improve communication and report the suc-
cessful development of your child, we are pleased to an-
nounce that all K — 6 grade schools in the district will be us-
ing a new report card this year. Although many aspects of
the report card remain the same, there are also several new
and improved features. Major changes to the report card in-
clude:

1. Performance indicators (grades) reflect achievement for
standards taught during the current trimester only.

2. Teachers can use “+” and “—” with the number grades.

3. Grades for students learning English as a second language
will be indicated on the regular report card.

We invite you to view a sample of the new report card with a
detailed description at www.abcusd k12.ca.us. Click on each
of the following items in this order: “Parents” tab,
“Elementary Report Card”, “Parent Handbook” in the de-
sired report card language, “Grade level” you wish to view.
Your classroom teacher will be happy to answer any ques-
tions you may have during the conference weeks later this
year.

Gonsalves School Improvements

I hope your children have told you about the summer addi-
tions to our campus. Thanks to past graduate, Andrew Park,
our boring blue hand ball walls have been turned into a
“work of art.” (Continue on next page)
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Andrew spent many weekends working this summer to fulfill
the requirements for his Eagle Scout project and the walls

now showcase our school logo and colorful map of the world.

Please come by to view the project if you haven’t done so
already. Thank you Andrew! Also, the student entrances
have been painted to remind all who enter that we are a
“Bully Free” Zone. Be on the look-out for more new pro-
jects coming soon.

Parental Conirol is Recommended

Although highly discouraged, if you allow your child to cre-
ate a MySpace or Facebook page, PLEASE monitor it regu-
larly. Parents should not be “blocked” from accessing the
sites and should always know your child’s password.

Orange County Periorning Arls Center
presents an ARTS TEACH Assenbly

On Friday, September 18, the students of Gonsalves Ele-
mentary were transported to Colonial America through the|
performance Music Born in America. The performers ex-
plained how symbols shaped the early days of our coun-|
try. The Liberty Bell spread the message of freedom)
throughout the land and the colors of the flag united the thir-|
teen colonies. We learned that Yankee Doodle was origi-
nally sung by the British to make fun of early colo-|
nists. Students and teachers enjoyed singing patriotic songs
such as “You’re a Grand Old Flag” and “The Star Spangled
Banner.” We continue to take pride in our country and|

Booster Club Update

Membership

Thank you to all of the parents for all of the generous dona-
tions which helped us reach our membership goal. Seven-
teen classes reached 100% and enjoyed a yummy ice cream
party. Congratulations!

Grizzly Fun Run

The Grizzly Fun Run will take place on October 28th and
the obstacle course is going to be a lot of fun for the stu-
dents. Don’t forget to tumn in your raffle tickets to be entered
in the daily prize drawings. Go Grizzlies!!

Trunk or Treat

Get ready for a spook-tacular time on Friday, October 30th
with Trunk or Treating, great food, and entertainment!

School Cents Program

Our Gonsalves families will have many opportunities to eamn
points for our school which translate into money at the end
of the year. So, watch out for emails with flyer information
letting you know how you can support our school.

Have a Wonderful Day!! ©

Joe A. Gonsalves Snllobl Boostu Club

thank Booster Club for generously providing funds for this
lively and entertaining performance!
Library News g

Did you know that about 40 new books “
were recently added to our library Q /
through our Birthday Book Program? =
Mrs. Ross was very busy visiting class-

rooms and delivering these books, which were specially se-
lected by students participating in the 2009-2010 Birthday
Book Program. These students, who had birthdays in Au-
gust, September & October, joined the program when their
families completed the special Birthday Book section of the
Booster Club form. A special bookplate was prepared for
each participant and carefully placed in each selected book
to celebrate participation in the Birthday Book Program.
After being first to enjoy this new library book, Birthday
Book participants return these special books to the school
library for others to enjoy. Each time someone checks out
the book, they can see who selected that special Birthday
Book! (It’s a gift that keeps on giving!) Mrs. Ross will re-
turn to our classrooms when it’s time to deliver all of the
November through June Birthday Books! Thank you to all

of our Boosters and families for supporting our Birthday
Book Program!

Don't forget....

You can bank at school and watch your savings grow.
American First Credit Union representatives are at school
every Friday to pick up deposits. You may even be the win-
ner of a prize in the quarterly opportunity drawings. Appli-
cations and deposit slips are available in the office.






[image: image3.jpg]Third Grade Happenings

Ask any third grader about this year and you’re likely to
hear about many different things. There have been new
faces and names, schedules and routines, classrooms and
teachers along with exciting new topics to explore.

With team teaching in place, third graders focus on litera-
ture and reading during their Language Arts Blocks in room
203 (Mrs. Suzukawa) and Room 205 (Mrs. Hirayama).
Math Blocks are spent in Room 204 (Ms. Saworotnow) and
Room 206 (Ms. Yoon). Students come together in the cen-
tral pod area for Science and Social Science as well as other
whole grade level activities.

Check out the walls and you’ll see that third graders have
“something to crow about...” as they share their personal
talents and unique qualities that make them special individu-
als, much like the main character, Chibi, in the third grade
core literature book, Crow Boy by Taro Yashima.

Third graders turned their attention to the sky and beyond
as they focused on the Sun, Earth and Moon System and our
solar system during their Earth Science studies. As Social
Scientists, third graders have been looking closely at the
physical features of the land (landforms) and the resources
provided by the land as well as man-made features.

Thanks to all of the third grade parent volunteers for their
invaluable help! Also, a special thanks to Mrs. Mato and
Mrs. Ishida as we look forward to Mrs. Hirayama’s return to

the classroom !
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Calendar Highlights

Oct 26~30 Red Ribbon Week

Oct 28 Grizzly Run & Obstacle Course
Sack Lunch Day
Oct 30 Trunk or Treat, Dinner & Movie Night

Nov 11 Veterans Day — NO SCHOOL
Nov 25 Early Dismissal Day
Nov 26, 27 Thanksgiving — NO SCHOOL
Nov 30, Dec 1~4, 7~11

Parent Conferences & Early Dismissal

I HAVE READ THE NEWSLETTER! (SIGNATURE)

Student Council
By: Kayla Katsuda, Kayla Smith, Esther Cook, and Jasmine Lu

Welcome to the new school year, with many wonderful,
upcoming events! On September 8% we held a “Grizzly
Meet and Greet” for the new students. Snacks and beverages
were served, along with a tour around the school.

The Gonsalves Grizzlies were off to a great start. At Back-
to-School night, the teachers offered information about the
unfolding school year, and their particular grade level of ex-
pectations. Student Council officers led the parents to their
child’s new classroom.

For the month of October, we have been selling juice bars
everyday, weather permitting, to earn money for a donation
to the Friends of the Cerritos Center of Performing Arts. So,
please help us reach our goal of $200 by buying juice bars
from the Student Council stand! ©

On October 7%, Mrs. Smith presented an exclusive idea to
Student Council. We will contribute $600 to “beautify” the
front exterior of the school.

This year, Red Ribbon Week will be held from October
26" — 30" Monday will be Radical Red Day. On Tuesday,
you can wear sunglasses for Shade Out Drugs Day.
Wednesday is going to be Don’t Let Drugs Be An Obstacle.
Thursday is Put a Cap On Drugs Day, and Friday is Hooked
On Books. You can bring a blanket and a favorite book to
read out on the field.

In addition to these activities, there will be an opportunity

drawing to raise money to purchase a new tricycle for the
kindergarteners. First prize is a lunch with Mrs. Ross and a
~

friend, all expenses paid. Five free juice bar coupons will be
awarded to the runner up. 1 ticket sells for fifty cents each.
But you can save more, when you buy 5 tickets for $1.

Please look out for this soon.

Student Council also decided to hold a Jr. Olympics Day.
Fun sports will expose your skills in certain categories. This
will be one of our big activities for the first semester.

‘We hope that you have a fantastic start. Check out for new
updates in November.
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